Ligonier Park Board Meeting — Monday, August 21, 2017
6:00pm - Ligonier Sports & Recreation Center

Board Members Present:
Brian Hite, Gary Byers, Matt Kreager, Kathy Hagen, Jody Hathaway
Administration Present; Alan Duncan

Citizens: None

The meeting was called to order by board president Brian Hite

The board approved the minutes for July. Motion by Hagen, second by Hite. All ayes.
The board approved the claim register for J uly totaling $19,960.47.

Motion by Hagen, second by Kreager. All ayes.

New Business:

CCI - Community Capital Improvement Fund - $10,000

Project ideas:

Playground equipment at ball diamonds or splash pad

Mower

Ellipticals

Truck

Alan will get pricing on playground equipment, ellipticals and mowers

Unfinished Business:
The new treadmills are in operation and well liked.

Other Business:

The Woodlawn restroom room roof is leaking. Alan received a quote of $1000 to replace with a metal roof,
Surface mats for Prentice and Madden Park will be installed. The 8 mats cost $1500.

Alan presented Matt with a statement showing the donated estimated cost of the Ruth Stultz improvement
project.

Matt informed the board that the light pole has not been moved at the pre-school and that there has been no
response from AEP regarding when it will be moved.

Brian relayed to the board a proposal by Eastlakes Gym to expand and add equipment at the Rec. Center.
Jeremy from Eastlakes Gym will be here to discuss the proposal at the next park board meeting.

Programs:

Flag football registration is now in progress. Games are scheduled to begin on September 9.

Kelly Meeks will hold a FREE Yoga in the Park class outside in the grass on Saturday, September 2 at 8am.
The meeting was adjourned at 6:25pm. Motion by Byers, second by Hathaway. All ayes.
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